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Warning concerning the website www.secoyaprivateequity.com

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website 

www.secoyaprivateequity.com, where an entity offers wealth management and financial planning services 

under the name Secoya Private Equity Investment and pretends to be regulated by the CSSF.

The CSSF would like to specify that this website falsely assumes the identity of the Luxembourg investment 

company in risk capital Secoya Private Equity Investments SCA – SICAR which is duly authorised in 

Luxembourg and subject to the provisions of the Law of 15 June 2004 relating to the investment company in 

risk capital (SICAR) and which is not related to the website referred to in this warning.
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